
STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW January 24, 2017 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
 
 
NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS (listed alpha) 
 
EMIG will be hosting a movie night Wednesday February 1 at 5:00PM in room 1909. We will be 
screening the movie Code Black, and have a Q and A panel with the Emergency Department residents to 
follow. Food will be provided!   CLICK HERE TO RSVP 
 
MEDICAL SPANISH CLUB first conversation meeting this Wednesday, January 25th at 12 PM in room 
2116. ALL LEVELS ARE WELCOME, even no previous Spanish knowledge! Please sign up below if you will 
be attending. 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEdoCwtVR88YulwN6Hr38sB1mfMWjo9wopkkLeEZpRY/edit
?usp=sharing 
The first general meeting of the semester is next Tuesday, January 31st at 12 PM in room 1909 (Note: 
previous date was Feb 1). We will be going over the organization, our activities, and how you can get 
involved. If you are interested in a leadership position in the Medical Spanish Club for the next academic 
year, it is strongly recommended that you attend (this opportunity is available to any HSC 
student). Furthermore, there will also be a panel on rotation/volunteering experiences in Spanish 
speaking countries and the panelists will consist of students and practitioners in various disciplines (i.e. 
medicine, pharmacy, dentistry). These experiences are life-changing so come learn how to get involved! 
LUNCH WILL BE PROVIDED- to guarantee your lunch, please RSVP using the link below by this Friday, Jan 
27th by 5 PM.  https://goo.gl/forms/Y3bmRF4Xl3p9EYDQ2 
 
MINDFUL PHYSICIANS (arts and humanities group) will be having a meeting next Thursday (26th) at 
noon in Erma Byrd 201 in which we switch from discussing arts to discussing humanities. The topic for 
this informative and interactive meeting will be physician assisted suicide. Please sign up for food via the 
link below.  Remember that this group was formed for us (med students) to express our interests in the 
arts and humanities as they relate to us being future mindful and diligent physicians. Thus, any one of 
our meetings could be based on something YOU are interested in. 
https://docs.google.com/a/mix.wvu.edu/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd0o09MfBu56R0G74utzEEnCQslzDumtSdy
6tGkkNfFWabhcA/viewform   Questions?  Ogaga Urhie 
 
 
PSYCHIATRY STUDENT INTEREST GROUP:  On Wednesday, February 1 at 12:00, room 1909, the 
Psychiatry Student Interest Group will be hosting a panel on handling grief as a physician. We will be 
joined by Dr. Holbein (Palliative Care), Dr. Miller (Psychiatry), and Dr. Thomay (Surgical Oncology). 
Please RSVP by January 30th if you would like lunch! Questions?  Ali Mientus. 
 
 
ULTRAFEST:  You are invited to the 2nd annual UltraFest being held at WVU School of Medicine in 
Morgantown, WV on Saturday, April 22, 2017. This event includes a keynote address, hands-on scanning 
with live models taught by clinicians trained in ultrasound, and some friendly competition with prizes! 

https://goo.gl/forms/MEfXZbROUAnXJroA3
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There is no prior ultrasound experience required as our faculty will be teaching you how to perform 
various scans and procedures using ultrasound. A $10 registration fee will include access to all sessions, 
breakfast, lunch, and a t-shirt! You can register as a team of 3 members to earn points throughout the 
day and compete for prizes. You are not required to register as a team if you would prefer to come learn 
ultrasound without participating in the competition. The day will last approximately from 8:00 AM to 
3:00 PM with an optional social event in the evening afterwards. Please register via this google form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSekwPZE5446XhcRI7Hw-
Qq77FH_MBh2_viXiSp1RHmehGhjCw/viewform  If you have any questions about the event please email 
wvu.usig@gmail.com  Thanks and we look forward to seeing you at UltraFest! 
 
 
Non-WVU MD STUDENT ORG:  "Students for a National Health Program: Sixth Annual Summit.  March 
11, 2017, 9am - 7pm at Lewis Katz School of Medicine at Temple University, Philadelphia.  The SNaHP 
Summit is a one-day gathering of medical and health professional students from institutions all over the 
country who support single-payer national health insurance, or "Medicare for all". By attending, you can 
expect to learn what a national health program would look like in the U.S. and vital advocacy skills 
geared towards health professional students. Scholarships are available to attend the summit - Financial 
awards from the Nick Skala Student Activist fund include shared  housing at DoubleTree Hilton Center 
City and a $100-$300 stipend to help cover travel. The scholarship deadline January 29. You can apply 
for a scholarship, register, and find more info about the summit: http://student.pnhp.org/2017-snahp-
summit/" 
 

 

 
 

REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
OPHTHALMOLOGY INTEREST GROUP “Slit Lamp Workshop” will be held Thursday, February 2nd at 5:50 
PM in the Eye Institute conference room on the 2nd floor. There will be an instructional video, food, and 
slit lamp training with the residents and fellows. Please RSVP here by Friday, January 
27: https://goo.gl/forms/jIh6h8w5TbwHK3LI3  
 
 
PATHOLOGY INTEREST GROUP meeting on Jan. 25th at noon in room 2165. Please RSVP on the google 
doc. by Jan 22nd. to receive lunch.  
https://goo.gl/forms/QorlAwKWkQiHVasw1 
 
 
 
PAIG:  Pediatric and Adolescent Interest Group will be hosting a faculty spelling bee to raise money for 
the NICU on February 16 at 6:00 in the Okey Patteson Auditorium.  
 
SURGERY INTEREST GROUP Robotic Surgery Simulation workshop on the evening of Thurs, Jan 26 at 
5pm.  Spots are limited.  SIGN UP HERE -
- https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYIZ9gu4IPhR93Bb1fCvGlTZzSd_F9TwDkyhx6sjo6ep07eg
/viewform  
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